Wikimedia Foundation 2019-11-01
1 Montgomery Street

Suite 1600

San Francisco, CA 94104

USA

RE: Wikimedia journals sister project

Dear Wikimedia Foundation Board of Trustees,

In addendum to our previous letter on 2019-09-25, an additional note of support for the proposal has
been received from ORCID that we would like to forward to you. Please find this attached below.

Thank you again for your consideration.
Sincerely,

The WikiJournal User Group



17 October 2019

WMF Board of Trustees
Wikimedia Foundation, Inc.

1 Montgomery Street, Suite 1600
San Francisco, CA 94104

USA

Dear Wikimedia Foundation Board of Trustees,

On behalf of ORCID, | am writing to support the WikiJournal proposal, available at this link:
https://meta.wikimedia.org/wiki/WikiJournal.

ORCID’s vision is a world where all who participate in research, scholarship, and innovation
are uniquely identified and connected to their contributions across disciplines, borders, and
time. We care deeply about enabling researcher control over what and how their information
is shared, and transparency of information source.

The WikiJournal proposal is exciting to us because of its focus on researcher control and
transparency. We laud the use of persistent identifiers to enable attribution of authors, editors,
and peer reviewers, and persistent links with their contributions.

Sincerely,

Sl

Laurel L. Haak, PhD
Executive Director, ORCID
l.haak@orcid.org
+1-301-922-9062
https://0000-0001-5109-3700

10411 Motor City Drive, Suite 750

Bethesda, Maryland 20817 | (301) 363-

9090




